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06/23/2021 
For immediate release: 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that the Town of Plattsburgh Clerk’s office announces that we are officially able to 
provide New York State citizens with their hunting and fishing licenses once again! 
 
Kevin Patnode had done the work to become a license issuing agent in 2020 but once Katie Kalluche was 
appointed Town Clerk in May of this year, she had to re-certify with the Department of Environmental 
Conservation (DEC) to become a License Issuing Agent. The application process and approval to sell 
hunting and fishing licenses on behalf of the DEC lies with the human that provides the licenses, not the 
location where they sold. 
 
If you are wondering if you would like to become a licensed fisherperson now is your chance! 
During Free Fishing Days/Weekends, anyone can fish the fresh waters of New York State and no fishing 
license is required! All other freshwater fishing regulations still apply. Please refer to www.dec.ny.gov for the 
list of regulations. 
The remaining Free Fishing weekends for New York State are listed below: 

 June 26-27, 2021 

 September 25, 2021 

 November 11, 2021 

 
 
We are excited that we are able to serve our residents with this valuable service right at the Town 
Government building at the Town Clerk’s window at 151 Banker Rd in Plattsburgh. 
Our hours are M-F 9:00 am – 4:00 pm, with extended hours on Thursday evenings until 5:30pm. If you have 
any questions, you can reach us by phone at (518) 562-6830 or by email at katiek@townofplattsburgh.org 
For a list of prices and requirements needed to get your hunting or fishing license(s) please visit 
www.dec.ny.gov 
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